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Applications Being Accepted for Manhattan Beach Unified School District  
Athletic Facilities Master Plan Committee 

 
Manhattan Beach, CA, January 30, 2012 — 

At its meeting of November 2, 2011, the Board of Trustees of the Manhattan Beach 
Unified School District agreed to expand the Scope of Responsibilities of the Mira Costa 
High School Athletic Facilities Master Plan Committee to include gym-based and 
aquatics programs.  This would incorporate all athletic facilities and related structures, 
e.g., locker rooms, snack stands, weight/training rooms, team rooms, and storage. 
 
The scope has been expanded to address the short and long-term needs of the gyms 
and aquatics facilities, while continuing to meet and address the goals of the original 
committee for field usage and design. 
 
The Board of Trustees is soliciting membership in the following sports areas: 
 

 Boys and Girls Basketball 
 Boys and Girls Volleyball 
 Swimming 
 Water Polo 
 Wrestling 
 Badminton 
 Track 
 Dance 
 Cheer 

 
Interested parents and staff are encouraged to complete and submit the attached 
application by February 13, 2012, to Nancy Bogart, 310-318-7345, ext. 5902, or 
nbogart@mbusd.org.  
 


